Fernwood Football Association
Meeting Thursday, August 20th, 2020 at 8:00pm

Attending: Nick Graham, Sean Suttie, Stefan Hall, Rachel Hester

1. Discussion of having 1-2 practices a week per team. Nick has contacted the city in regards to Topaz and Finlayson. City has requested a Monday night practice if possible. Practices will need to have social distancing measures in place. Once practices dates and times are in place then we can figure out a fee per player in order to cover field costs.
2. If an eleven aside season were to happen, City has decided not to play.
3. Return to Play Plan briefly discussed. There needs to be a designated “medical” personnel per team (coach and/or manager) and if a player were to get injured they must where gloves and a mask in order to tend to injured player. 
4. Equipment must be disinfected before and after each practice/game but only by 1-2 designated persons. (coach/manager)
5. Return to play plan, illness, policy, player check list, etc will need to be put up on Fernwood football association website as well as sent out to all players so they know what is to be expected of them.
6. City has raised $692.50 from the bottle drive so far with a few extra bottles to be returned. Money is going to go towards new practice balls and 2 practice nets.
7. Future fundraising discussed: swag, beer cooler, raffle. Money could go to multiple things: fields, new balls for teams, etc. 


Meeting Adjourned: 8:48pm


